





26/09/2025

Message from Mrs Stamford

Last night we were absolutely delighted to welcome so many families to our Year 5/6 Open Evening. What a fabulous evening it was!

From the moment our doors opened, our building was buzzing with energy and excitement providing a real sense of community.

Our Student Leaders were on hand to proudly share their own experiences of Headlands School and make the evening memorable with all of their reasons that Headlands School is a fantastic school apparently the cheese and tomato paninis are an absolute hit!

All of our departments showcased the wonderful experiences they have to offer and the vibrant display of activities throughout the school was a true image of what students experience daily at Headlands School.

Thank you to everyone who came, we hope you left feeling both informed and inspired and ready to start your journeys with Headlands School. If you would like to return tomorrow, we will be open from 10:00am - 12:00pm.

Next Gen Leaders: Last year, Mrs Stamper's team won the ultimate School's champion award for Next Gen Leaders. This year, Next Gen Leaders is teaming up with Lifestyle to create even more fabulous community projects within Bridlington. Mrs Stamper has decided this year to open up the competition to all Year 7-10 students to

give even more students the opportunity to be part of this brilliant team. If your child is interested in becoming a Next Gen Leader, please see Mrs Stamper in Maths by the end of next week.

Finally, the Beauty and the Beast cast list has been decided! Congratulations to everyone who will be part of the show and congratulations to everyone who auditioned. I know the talent was off the scale this year and Mrs Morgan and the Performing Arts team had such a difficult decision making the final castings. I can not wait to see this show and I know everyone taking part in whatever role will truly shine!

Mrs Stamford

Head of School

Labour Market Information (LMI) Port and Logistics: A Growing Career Sector in **Hull & East Yorkshire**

Since 2015, the number of jobs in the port and logistics sector across Hull and East Yorkshire has grown by 18% - that's an additional 2,015 iobs!

It's the sector with the third-highest percentage growth in job numbers (after creative and digital, and construction), and the second-highest post-Covid growth in total jobs (after Leisure and Tourism).

Thinking about a career in port and logistics? Explore some of the exciting jobs in the sector in this Career of the Week feature.

Discover more here:

https://skillshullandeastvorkshire.co.uk/career -of-the-week/?sector=Port%20and% 20Logistics

Mrs Bone's Newsflash

First of all I have to say "Wow" - thank you to all those parents / carers who came to our Open Evening last night - it was brilliant to see so many new faces and also welcome back ex-students with their children and parents who are already familiar to us - a cracking evening! If you missed it please come on Saturday morning between 10:00am - 12:00pm this weekend and don't forget to apply! We have been oversubscribed for the last 3 years and places are limited to 205. So don't delay, apply today! You can apply here: https://emsonline.eastriding.gov.uk/CitizenPortal LIVE/en

This week's assemblies have been led by Mr Woolley (Deputy Head - Quality of Education) on our new Homework

Policy, our rationale for it and how we can support students completing it. Should you have any questions or queries about Sparx, please contact either Mr Woolley or Mr Fairlamb via the Main Reception

or admin@headlandsschool.co.uk

Over the last two weeks we have welcomed two external reviews of the Quality of Education and our Special **Educational Needs provision here at** Headlands School (main school and The ARC). Both reviews have confirmed that the quality of our provision is excellent, Mrs Bone and the outcomes we achieve for the diverse range of students we support is superb. Yes, we could always be "even

better" but we never stand still, are always open to ways to improve, and continue to welcome constructive solution focused feedback from our students, parents and carers.

Thank you as always for your support and continuing to work together with my team and I to ensure your child / children's secondary school experience is happy and successful.

Have a good weekend, see some of you on Saturday!

Executive Head

Harvey - Year 8

Harvey (Year 8) had his first match for East Riding against Sheffield on Saturday and scored a goal and was given his tie and added to the squad officially - Well done Harvey!

